
From: Chrystal Laughlin <LaughlC@sctax.org>
To: tom.clegg@Airgas.comtom.clegg@Airgas.com

tomclegg@embarqmail.comtomclegg@embarqmail.com 
CC: DEBBIEBARTHE@SCSENATE.GOVDEBBIEBARTHE@SCSENATE.GOV

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
Date: 3/4/2013 11:13:37 AM

Subject: RE: Experian Issues New Contact at Governor's Office 
Attachments: SecurityBreachFrequentlyAskedQuestions.pdf

Mr. Clegg,

Attached on pages 9-11 is information on the business credit monitoring we discussed this morning. I will have a Dun and Bradstreet 
representative call you to assist you in registering with their product.

If you have any additional questions, please contact me at 803.898.5426 or the Data Breach Assistance Team at 803.898.7638.

Sincerely,
Chrystal Laughlin

From: Debbie Barthe[SMTP:DEBBIEBARTHE@SCSENATE.GOV]
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 10:16:31 AM
To: Laughlin, Chrystal
Subject: FW: Experian Issues New Contact at Governor's Office
Auto forwarded by a Rule
Crystal,

Can you review the emails string below and give Mr. Clegg a call, he is getting very frustrated.

Debbie Barthe
For Senator Kent Williams

His details:

Tom Clegg
District Manager

Airgas National Welders
603 ByPass NE
Greenwood, SC 29646
Cell (864) 980-6459
Office (864) 229-4628

From: Tom Clegg [mailto:tom.clegg@Airgas.com]
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2013 3:51 PM
To: Debbie Barthe
Subject: RE: Experian Issues New Contact at Governor's Office

Office of Consumer Affairs put me in touch with Dunn and Bradstreet @ 1-800-279-9881. They started a claim 
and transferred me to FRAUD ACTIVITIES GROUP, but was cutoff.

Thanks agaion for all your help!
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Tom

From: Debbie Barthe [mailto:DebbieBarthe@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2013 3:37 PM
To: Tom Clegg
Subject: FW: Experian Issues New Contact at Governor's Office

Tom, If what I sent does not address your concerns please also contact Ms. Chrystal Laughlin in the Governor's office.

From: Laughlin, Chrystal [mailto:CLaughlin@oepp.sc.gov]

My name is Chrystal Laughlin. I am currently working at the Governor's Office helping constituents with questions 
and concerns regarding the Department of Revenue security breach.

Chrystal Laughlin
803.734.6299
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